
Dr. Thomas C. King, Provost 
The University of Utah 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84112 

Dear Dr. King: 

October 15, 1971 

Reference is made to your recent letter inquiring concerning the administra­
tive structure at the University of Idaho responsible for programming for 
minority groups. 

These programs together with our student exchange programs are lumped 
in a sort of catch basket which we designate "intercultural programs 11

• One 
faculty member is designated as part-time coordinator for international 
student exchange programs and he is nominally the .Director of lntercultural 
Programs. Assigned to work with him, however, is a full-time staff person, 
the Associate .Director for Intercultural Programs, and I would suggest that 
for information concerning how these programs are coordinated in a prac­
tical way, this would be the person for you to contact. She is Mrs. Corlann 
Bush, Associate Director for lntercultural Programs, University of Idaho, 
Moscow, Idaho 83843. 

I am sure Mrs. Bush will be glad to give you what information she can. 

EWH:ss 

Cordially yours, 

ERNEST W. HARTUNG 
President 
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